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The first week of the half term has had a fun and exciting end as today the children came in red, white 
and blue to celebrate the Queen’s 90th birthday. They have been doing a variety of activities as part of the 
celebration and we hope everyone enjoyed themselves. 

Earlier in the week Year 6 took part in an activity with the Crucial Crew where they learned all about 
keeping safe and the emergency services, which is obviously extremely important to all children. 

In academic work this week, Year 5 have been doing maths on shapes and angles and beginning to write 
instruction texts. Year 6 have been finishing some of their various writing projects and starting to practice 
for their end of year performance. 

Homework this week. 

Spellings  

(Y5) - Words from the core list. 

Maths 

Y5 – p34 of the maths book. 

Literacy 

Y5 – p23-24 of the comprehension book. 

Y6 – Diary entry 

 

 

Stars of the Week 
This week’s stars of the week are: 

Y5 – Brianna for her excellent maths work. 

Y6 – Curtis for amazing writing 

about penguins. 

House points 

This week’s winners were PLATT! 

Well done. 

General Reminders 

 Please make sure that your child’s P.E kit is in school on a daily basis. 
 Thank you to all parents who are parking sensibly before and after school, it helps to keep everyone safe! 
 Chair of governors Eddie Roberts can be contacted by email – chair@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk 
 10th June – Red, white and blue clothes in celebration of the Queen’s birthday. 
 15th June – Y5 class trip to Eurika! (In school hours) 
 22nd & 23rd June - Y6 Transition days at the Cooperative Academy (letters from the Academy should be with you 

shortly). 
 Please look at Miss Draycott’s blog on the school website for your opportunity to have input into how this year’s school 

reports will be structured. 
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